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• Current enrollment numbers at the Middle School – we expect 

these to fluctuate a bit as we begin to enroll and drop transition 
students. 

o 6th grade – 67 
o 7th grade – 78 
o 8th grade – 84 

• Total =229 
 

• I would like to welcome our 2 new teachers to the MS staff.  We 
are excited to get them started and support them as they begin 
their teaching careers with us. 

o Hannah Sugg – 8th grade Science 
o Jenna Hausfeld – 6th grade ELA 

 
• We will be starting Summer School on Monday, July 29.  We 

have 30 students signed up and 4 certified teachers to lead 
them.  We are very excited about our curriculum plan that was 
developed for this session.  We continue to feel that we can 
make a difference in their education.   

 
• Matthew Prange from the ISD will be in on August 20th to work 

with our science teachers on the development of their STEM 
enrichment class.  We are continuing to develop a curriculum 
that supports enrichment, provides hands on learning 
opportunities, and challenges our students in the field of STEM.   


